
29/09/2010 Notification of CNPI from Harrow Estates by email

We have been informed that the GCMS scans for grid squares J15 and H13 
have been received. In total four new compounds were identified albeit three 
have been identified in earlier grid squares and reported separately. There is 
one compound which is new and will therefore be taken forward for further 
risk assessment and this will be reported within 28 days.

Please let me know if you have any queries.

Regards

Mark Nicholls
Technical Director

Harrow Estates plc


